
   

  St. Edmund’s Nursery School 

  JUNE NEWSLETTER – 2025 
 

“Leisure, some degree of it, is necessary to the health of every man’s spirit.”   

     Harriet Martineau 

 
 

The school year is just about over and the graduations for the Friendly 4’s, Shining 

Stars and Pre-K classes are very soon. There will be 30 children graduating into 

Kindergarten. Graduation dates and times are: 

 

Thursday, June 5 – 9:00-10:00 – Shining Stars Graduation 

                                 10:30-11:30 – Pre-K Graduation  

            Friday, June 6 -     9:00-10:00 – Friendly 4’s Graduation 

 

Please bring your children 15 minutes before their graduation time, not at the regular 

school time. Dismissal is right after graduation. Please leave the cap and gown with 

the teachers. 

       

Remember:   

The last day for T/Th classes will be Tuesday, June 3rd      

The last day for the MWF classes will be Wednesday, June 4th      

The last day of regular school for Pre-K and Shining Stars will be Wednesday, 

June 4th 

 

Special Recognition: 

 Celebrating 20 years: Sylvia Grimes 

 Celebrating 20 years: Carol Schraer 

 Celebrating 10 years: Lani Di Bona 

 Celebrating 10 years: Erica Pegram 

 Celebrating 10 years: Barbara Wagner 

 

Picnic News: 

         Our last picnic for the year will be on Monday, June 2nd. Thank you to all of the 

parents who sent their children to our picnic program this year! We did some very 

fun activities during picnics! 

 

Summer School: 

         We are looking forward to the two weeks of Summer School –  

June 9th – June 13th  and June 16th  – June 20th.  Our theme is “SENS Summer Camp!” 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Thank You… 

 

Thank you to Ashley Paulus for helping to promote and execute our Annual Fund and thank you to 

all the families that generously contributed to this incredible fund raiser. We thank you for your 

generosity! 

Thank you to our Parent Party Chair, Jen Fricke, and Co-Chair, Alex Bottala, for planning and 

organizing our amazing Parent Party, “St. Edmund’s Yacht Club.”  Thank you to the additional 

fantastic chairs, Jacqueline Arakelian (auction), Janice Zellers (children’s art), Kim Cameron 

(decorations) and Shirley Zhang (custom tablecloths), for making the party such a huge success! 

Many thanks to all of the wonderful parent volunteers who donated their time and talents on the 

days leading up to the big event. It was executed calmly and stayed so organized because of all of 

your help! We couldn’t do this without the support of the entire school. This year’s party was so 

beautiful and successful all around. It was truly a joyous occasion and so much fun to be a part of!  

Thank you to our fantastic Board Chair, Erin Ferraro, for saying “yes” to leading our SENS Board 

this year. I truly appreciated her calm and positive leadership. She worked tirelessly throughout the 

school year on all of our school events and programs. I am very grateful for this. Thank you, Erin! 

 

It is hard to believe that this year is almost over!  It has been a terrific year with your children. 

Thank you for your support and for entrusting us with their care. 

 

 

✓ Please check lost and found! We will have it at the front gate on 5/28, 5/29 & 5/30. 

✓ Please be sure you have received your comfy kit back. If your child is staying for summer 

school, the comfy kit will be returned on their last day here. 

 

 

If you will be returning in the fall, look for a July information packet in the mail. All requested 

forms must be returned to the school by August 4th.  No student will be allowed admittance to 

school without these forms. 

 

 

The first day of school is on Monday, September 8, 2025 for the MWF, Shining Stars and Pre-K 

classes and Tuesday, September 9, 2025 for the T/Th classes. 

 

 

 

Have an awesome, safe summer enjoying your children! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


